
 

New Dental, Vision and Hearing sales 

on hold in Montana 

We are in the process of updating our new Dental, Vision and Hearing* product in Montana. As we 

pursue review and approval of the new product, we have decided to stop marketing the product. (Note: This 

does not impact any other product offering in Montana.) 

 

Effective immediately and until further notice, we will not accept any new Dental, Vision and Hearing 

applications in Montana. If we receive an application, we will not process it and we’ll return it to the agent. 

We’ve also removed the related sales materials from our catalog. 

 

We’ll send you updates with new information as it becomes available. We apologize for any inconvenience 

and thank you for your business. 

 

For producer use only. Not for use by the general public.  
 

Premier Marketing  

705 W Benjamin Ave  

Norfolk NE 68701  

800-365-8208  

 

 


